
May 2-5, 2022

Badminton District Success!

The Bold Centre was bumping and bustling with District badminton competition all Saturday!
Aurora athletes came out with a ton of great hardware and some terrific memories! Thank you to
the volunteers who make this happen!  Here are Aurora’s
medal-winners, with full results available on Lakeland Today.

Tyro Girls Single Sliver: Izabella L
Tyro Girls Single Bronze: Isabella C
Tyro Boys Single Gold: Kohen J
Tyro Boys Single Silver: Joshua H
Tyro Boys Double Bronze: Corbin D & Rhys W
Novice Girls Double Gold: Sydney W & Rachelle M
Junior Girls Double Bronze: Danica M & Maddy P
Junior Mixed Double Gold: Andy Lee K & Lincoln S
Intermediate Boys Single Bronze: Gautam J
Intermediate Girls Double Gold: Jorja F & Fionah D
Intermediate Boys Double Gold: Cooper O & Gage S
Intermediate Mixed Double Gold: Marley U & Daniel H

https://www.lakelandtoday.ca/local-sports/district-badminton-winners-gold-silver-bronze-5318809?utm_source=Email_Share&utm_medium=Email_Share&utm_campaign=Email_Share


Eid Mubarak to all our Muslim Staff, Students and their
families! Wishing you and your loved ones a blessed Eid!

Mental Health Week kicks off with Music Monday! Mental Health
Week is Monday May 2 through Sunday May 8, 2022! Parents of Grades 5 & 6 students are
invited to a live performance at 1:30pm on Monday, May 2, 2022 in the Aurora Thunderdome
(the gym) !  We have Mental Health & Wellness events planned all the week, with Music
Monday, Chalk the Walk Tuesday, Hats On! for Mental Health Wednesday, and end the week
with Hope Rocks and Red Dress Day on Thursday, and No School Friday for students!  Staff
will reinvigorate on Friday with a day filled with professional learning and collegial connection!
Hope rocks are rocks that are decorated with lovely designs or inspiring messages. The creator
of the hope rock hides the rock for someone else to find. The creator could also keep the rock in
a visible place instead. If you find a hope rock unexpectedly, you can repeat the process and
hide it again. Keep hope alive!

Picture Day at Aurora! Aurora’s Spring Picture Day will take place on Wednesday
May 11, 2022!

Communication Survey Teachers at Aurora have various ways of communicating to
parents -- from School Messenger, Google Classroom, direct emails, and newsletters of varying
frequency.  Each week, The Thunderbird News shares info about whole-school upcoming
events and important information for parents, including celebrations of good things happening at
Aurora.  We want to hear from parents on how to best serve your needs and improve our
communication with home.  Please take a few moments to fill out the survey found here.

BINGO WORKERS NEEDED! Our future dates for BINGO workers are April 28, May
15, June 26, October 9 and November 24!  All the money raised goes back into our school to
benefit our students!  To volunteer please use the online sign-up tool at or call or text Joyce
Cloutier at (780) 623-8203.  The BINGO hall concession is now open and we are pleased to be
able to offer volunteers a free meal while they are working. The shift runs from 5pm to about
9pm and we require three people for each shift.  The bingo hall provides a bingo advisor for
every shift that guides volunteers through their duties, so no previous bingo experience is
necessary.  Come on out for an evening of good food and great people!

Lunch Menu! Go to https://nlsd.schoolcashonline.com/ to pre-purchase hot lunch items!

May 2
Shepards Pie

May 3
Chicken Noodle
Soup & Bannock

May 4
Waffles & Beef
Sausages

May 5
Lasagna

May 6
NO SCHOOL for
students.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdxUtdAuxwxxi5zgSIJKAMTLDikQbvSDg8cCgF3KJ1Dm87ieQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4dadae29a6fbc61-amsbingo
https://nlsd.schoolcashonline.com/

